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From: Martin Vigil
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.; Varela, Alan M.
Subject: Fw: License confirmation error
Date: Thursday, April 4, 2024 4:41:36 PM

From: Martin Vigil <vigilmartin@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 4:21 PM
To: Armijo, Ernest M. <earmijo@cabq.gov>; Aranda, James M. <jmaranda@cabq.gov>; Webb,
Robert L. <rwebb@cabq.gov>; Sanchez, Nicole A. <nasanchez@cabq.gov>; Roseman, Melissa
<melissaroseman@cabq.gov>; Varela, Alan M. <avarela@cabq.gov>; Les Romaine
<les@arnmlawyers.com>; warba.llp.jared@gmail.com <warba.llp.jared@gmail.com>;
abdunn@ablairdunn-esq.com <abdunn@ablairdunn-esq.com>; Edward Garcia
<emg.abq7@gmail.com>; -Frances Garcia <francesandrea9@gmail.com>; williegochefs@yahoo.com
<Williegochefs@yahoo.com>; Carol Gladin <cgjabq@gmail.com>; jules1101@gmail.com
<jules1101@gmail.com>; Ted Cloak <tcloak@unm.edu>; vivalucia3 <vivalucia3@proton.me>;
johnhenrysloan@icloud.com <johnhenrysloan@icloud.com>; Roseman, Melissa
<melissaroseman@cabq.gov>; reportit@krqe.com <reportit@krqe.com>
Subject: License confirmation error
 
4/4/24

Ernest Armijo,

Several weeks ago the New Mexico Professional Board of Engineers said you were not on the
licensed roster.  My neighbor Carol Johnson was also a witness to the telephone conversation
(on speaker).  This morning, I reached out to the board to double-check.  I just received a call
from Jessie at the NMPE and she made a mistake, you are on the licensed board.  I apologize
for the misinformation regarding license confirmation. 

My neighbors and I are filing for a review of your design practices by the board.  I am also
requesting you engage in discussions with me and my neighbors in accordance with the
Albuquerque Code of Conduct.  Several emails have not been responded to for more than a
few months, and I have additional safety issues that need to be discussed.   

My apologies for the mistake,

Martin Vigil    
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